
 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 

Maple Class have a wonderful opportunity to visit Newcastle Quayside and the Baltic Centre for 
Contemporary Art as part of the school’s Made in the North East celebration. We will be dropped 
off on the Newcastle side of the Tyne and will be walking to the Baltic over the millennium 
bridge, looking at views of the different bridges and landmarks along the river before receiving a 
gallery workshop at the Baltic based on a new exhibition. 
 

The visit will take place on Thursday 21st March with the children departing school at 9.15 am 
by coach and returning to school by 2.15 pm. Please ensure that your child brings a coat and a 
packed lunch for this visit, if your child normally has a school dinner, a packed lunch will be 
provided for them. Your child should come to school in regular school uniform. 
 

If you wish for your child to attend this visit, please complete the corresponding Google consent 
form. If you have any questions regarding the visit, please contact me via Class Dojo. 
 

The majority of this visit will be covered by school funding but a suggested donation of £7 per 
child paid via School Gateway would be gratefully appreciated to enable the children to continue 
taking part in wider curriculum experiences throughout the remainder of the academic year.  
 

 
Best wishes, 
 

Miss Dixon 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


